Migration of SBU Accounting app

On 29.11.2022 the SBU Accounting app will be migrated to the new Web infrastructure in Bologna and move from the current https://apps.ecmwf.int/sbu-
accounting/ to its new URL

https://hpc-usage.ecmwf.int

On 1 Nov 2022 we started to charge for Atos HPC usage. At this occasion we would like to encourage all those using or monitoring Atos HPC resources to
login to the SBU Accounting app and check if the reported usage on the Atos is in-line with expectations. Please report any unexpected SBU usage via our

Support Portal. For more information please also refer to Atos accounting documentation.
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